
From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
To: "James Gribi"
Cc: scottrhia@sbcglobal.net
Subject: RE: RO333 - Dublin Toyota Pontiac - 6450 Dublin Court, Dublin
Date: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 2:36:00 PM

Thanks much Jim for the update.  I will send you and Scott the introduction and email invite shortly. 
I am assuming from the below that the Davis Trust will not need to be at the meeting since they will
not drivers in the environmental activities that are performed at the site.  Regards, Kit
 

From: James Gribi [mailto:jgribi@gribiassociates.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 2:22 PM
To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
Cc: scottrhia@sbcglobal.net
Subject: RE: RO333 - Dublin Toyota Pontiac - 6450 Dublin Court, Dublin
 
Hi Kit,
 
I have the email for Scott Anderson at Dublin Toyota (primary RP, cc’d on this email), but not for the
Davis Trust (they are not actively involved, but we do send them copies of reports).
 
Project update:  per the January 7, 2016 directive letter from ACEH, we have conducted almost all
tasks and have actually updated the SCM, but have had a little difficulty gaining access to the west
adjacent drainage channel (to survey channel bottom elevations relative to well TOC elevations). 
However, we were finally able to find the right person at Zone 7 (they apparently manage the
channel, which is a restricted access area) and are currently processing an encroachment permit
application for a one time entry to the channel area.
 
I look forward to meeting with you!
 
Thanks
Jim
 
James E. Gribi, PG
Principal / Senior Geologist
Gribi Associates
1090 Adams Street, Suite K
Benicia, CA  94510
 
Phone:  707-748-7743
Cell:  707-631-1505
 
 
 

From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health [mailto:Kit.Soo@acgov.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 11:59 AM
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To: James Gribi <jgribi@gribiassociates.com>
Subject: RO333 - Dublin Toyota Pontiac - 6450 Dublin Court, Dublin
 
Hi James,
 
I am the new primary caseworker with Alameda County Environmental Health for this site and was
going to introduce myself to the owner/RPs and yourself via email and set up a meeting to discuss
the site.  Can you advise whether you have the email contact for the owner and RPs (if they need to
be at the meeting)?  I only have addresses.  If you could kindly send them to me, I will send the
email/meeting invite shortly.  Thanks, Kit
 
Kit Soo, PG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
Direct - 510-567-6791
kit.soo@acgov.org
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